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Policy Statement 

 

 The East Bonner County Free Library District accepts written statements of concern 

from its patrons, regarding library materials or other resources, for the purpose of 

encouraging communication about intellectual freedom between a patron and the director, 

or a patron and the Board of Trustees.  The library believes that censorship is a purely 

individual matter.  This means that while anyone is free to reject materials that he or she 

does not approve, he or she cannot restrict the right of access to others. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Adopted circa 1984 

Revised 11-13-2012 

Board of Trustees 

East Bonner County Free Library District 

 


